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Health Committee

This is a photo of a baby miscarried at 12 weeks
 
It is clear that this is a baby, not a thing.  If one aborts this baby, it should be called murder.
I plead that this committee would oppose legislation that will provide the opportunity to abort
 babies.  No parent should have a choice to kill their own child.  It should be brought to the
 parents’ attention that an abortion is not only the termination of an unwanted pregnancy but it
 involves the ending of a person’s life. 
I ask that the committee will consider strategies to help parents who have unexpected and
 unwanted pregnancies. 
I know this is not an easy task and neither a cheap one.  But to end a life because it is and easier
 and cheaper option, is unacceptable.
Kind Regards
 
Marga J. Grey
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THIs mEssagE (INClUDINg aNY attaCHmENts) CONtaINs CONFIDENtIal INFORmatION INtENDED FOR a spECIFIC INDIVIDUal aND pURpOsE, aND Is pROtECtED bY
 laW. IF YOU aRE NOt tHE INtENDED RECIpIENt OF tHIs mEssagE YOU sHOUlD DElEtE tHIs mEssagE aND aRE HEREbY NOtIFIED tHat aNY UsE, DIssEmINatION,
 DIstRIbUtION OR REpRODUCtION OF tHIs mEssagE Is stRICtlY pROHIbItED. IF YOU HaVE RECEIVED tHIs mEssagE IN ERROR plEasE NOtIFY tHE sENDER
 ImmEDIatElY.
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